
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
CONTRACT FOR PURCHASE OF SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE SOLUTION 

NOTICE DATED: OCTOBER 16, 2024 

Clean Water Services intends to award a Contract for the Purchase of Sodium Hypochlorite 
Solution to HASA, Inc. by seeking Board of Directors’ approval of the award on October 22, 
2024. 

Thank you to all bidders for your interest. 
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